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CLiry,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

30th August, 1953.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 29th
instant respecting the stesmer "MACELLAN", the contents of
whieh are noted, and in view of the fact thot the new Owners
&re procuring s gertificate from the PBritish Corporstion
Surveyor for the vesszel to proceed to Itsly for breaking up,
the e¢ase willl be submitted to the General Committee at thelr
meseting tomorrow, when no doubt the wvessel's class will be
dealt with.

In the event of any fresh circumstances erising
perhaps you will be good enoush $to telegraph me in the morning.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clsassification Committee

¥r. A, Ts m‘.
PLYMOUTH.



